
St Thomas’ C of E Junior and Infant School 

A Journey in Faith, Arriving with Hope  

Headteacher: Mrs J Woods, BA Honours, QTS, NPQH 

Website: http//www.golbornesaintthomas.wigan.sch.uk    Find us on Facebook.  

October Newsletter 
October has been a busy month in school and the children have produced lots of fantastic work. 

Year 1 Zoolab. 

The children in Year 1 had a great time exploring 

lots of different animals during their visit from 

Zoolab. The children were able to handle many 

of the animals, find out about their lifestyles 

and ask lots of questions. 

A super harvest 

We celebrated our school harvest service in 

church on the 9th of October. Thankyou to      

everyone who donated items of food for the 

food bank or money to support Christian Aid. 

Poppies and other merchandise are available 

to buy at the school office. 

 



Year 6 Listening Booth 

Year 6 were visited by Wigan Council with their Deal 

2030 team to give the children the opportunity to 

take part in the Big Listening Project. The children 

were able to talk about their aspirations for the   

future. 

Fencing In Year 3 

The children in Year 3 have started working 

with Premier Sport for their PE lessons. They 

will be doing a series of lessons to develop 

their fencing skills. 

An example of work produced at KS1 art club 

 

November Dates  

5th November, 3pm—meeting for parents for the Year 4 residential to Hinning House 

6th November—Year 5 visit to Speke Hall 

6th November, 10am—Open Day for new Reception intake 2019-20 

8th November, 1.15pm—Armistice service in church followed by tea dance in the school hall 

12th November—Anti-bullying week begins 

15th November—Year 6 attendance winner’s trip to Chester Zoo 

16th November—Children In Need. Children may wear pyjamas, dressing gown and slippers to school 

16th November— Year 4 Bikeability training 

21st—23rd November—Year 4 residential visit to Hinning House. 


